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Tuesday, July 5 , Brian & Denise McKay 
7:00pm 
Wednesday, July 6, Funeral Theresa Neary 
11:00am 
Thursday July 7, Lucy Ryan 9:00am 
Friday July 8, Florence Myers 9:00 am   
Saturday, July 9 Intentions of Emily & Brandon, 
Paul Tran & Family, Robert Telfer, Sheila Beaton 
& Steve Harri 
Sunday July 10, 9:30 am Our Faith Community, 
11:30 Joseph & Marta Nguyen & Family and 
Paul Tran & Family 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP this week: 
 

Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the 
name of your loved one, your contact information and 

$10 in the collection basket. 

PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK  
Isaiah 66.10-14, Galatians 6.14-18, 

Luke 10.1-12, 17-20 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Thomas “My Lord and My God” 

 
HOW TO DONATE TO ST. 
BASIL’S DURING COVID -19 
The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all their 
Parishes set up a giving page whereby 
parishioners can support their Church during 
this difficult time.   
The link for this giving page is on the first page 
of our website. You can visit our website 
www.stbasilparish.ca. and just hit the red 
donate button on the home page and it will 
take you to the Canada Helps secure 
donation. Just complete the St Basil’s Parish 
Donation form and you are finished. Thank 
you for your support! 

 

Wedding Anniversary Mass 

2022 Registration - The Wedding 

Anniversary Mass, which would normally 

have been scheduled for June of 2022, will 

not occur this year due to the continued 

concerns around COVID-19. We invite you 

to register your 25, 40, 50, 60 and 60 plus 

years of marriage on the Diocesan website at 

https://hamiltondiocese.com/ and we will be 
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happy to send you the certificate you would 

have received from Bishop Crosby at the Mass. 

The Wedding Anniversary Mass is listed on the 

home page under Upcoming Events. 

 

 
PRAYERS FOR 

THE DECEASED 
In your charity, please 

remember in your prayers: Tom 
Reansbury & Theresa Neary may they 
rest in the peace of Christ and rejoice in 
the glory of heaven. 
 
 

THE ANNUAL NOVENA TO ST. 
ANN (July 18th-26th) will be hosted 

again this year by St. Ann Parish, 
Hamilton. The nine days of prayer will 
invoke the intercession of St. Ann, the 
Mother of the Blessed Virgin Mary and 
Grandmother of Jesus Christ. Mass will 
be celebrated each evening of the 
Novena at 7:00 p.m., with the Novena 
prayers said before the relic. The homilies 
will be part of our “Faith in Stained Glass” 
series highlighting nine of the stained-
glass windows that beautify the church 
and artistically teach the faith. You are 
invited to submit your prayer requests 
through the link on the parish website. All 
are welcome. 

 

WORLD 
YOUTH 
DAY 2023 
is 
scheduled 
to be held 
in Lisbon, 
Portugal, 
August 1st-
6th, 2023! 
Diocesan 

Offices are already beginning to 
consider the benefits provided to young 
adults, 18 to 35 years-old, from our 
Diocese, who would participate in the 
event in person. They are also studying 
the possibility of gathering young 
people at a venue within the Diocese to 
join in the events virtually. At the 
invitation of the Holy Father, World 
Youth Day is a gathering of young 
adults from around the world to 
celebrate faith. “Mary Arose and Went 
With Haste” (Lk 1:39) is the theme 
chosen by Pope Francis. It highlights 
Mary as both a woman of charity and a 
missionary. 
 

Dr H. Patrick & Mrs. Gayle E. 
Cunningham Medical 
Scholarship: 
Has been established and will be accepting 
applications for 2022. The purpose of this 
scholarship is to afford Catholics, faithful to 
the teachings of the Church, opportunity to 
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pursue medical education to practice medicine. 
For any questions regarding this scholarship, 
please contact Francis Doyle Vice Chancellor 
(Temporal Affairs) at 905-528-7988 or at 
fdoyle@hamiltondiocese.com  
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